
This my second attempt and I got an error message from the first. So if you receive two messages from me, I apologize for the error. 

I strongly oppose this bill. It feels like discrimination against private schools.  There is nothing wrong with the accreditation process 
that most schools go through. Parents will pick schools that meet the needs of their child. This measure interferes with a parent’s 
right to choose. 


